
 

 
  
 
 

Beirut: 03 May 2022 
 
Ref:     2022050301 
 
To:      Mongolian Basketball Association  
 

Subject: Congratulations 
 
Dear Sirs, 

 
We would like to offer our heartfelt congratulations on the success of the General Meeting held by the 
Mongolian Basketball Association last month where a new leadership team for the Mongolian 
Basketball Association was elected. 
 
In this regard, we would also like to extend our heartiest congratulations on the election of Dr. 
Battsentgel Gotov as the President of the MBA for the next 6 years. 
 
We are confident that your selfless service will help achieve astounding results in improving the game 
of basketball in Mongolia. 
 
We look forward to closely collaborating with you on the further advancement of basketball in 
Mongolia and wish you the best of luck. 
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Hagop Khajirian 
FIBA Executive Director-Asia 
 
 
 

 
c.c.       Sheikh Saud Bin Ali Al-Thani, President – Asia 

      Mr. Andreas Zagklis, FIBA Secretary General 
 
 
 


